
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

June 9th 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Community Learning 

Brenchley class had a great visit to the zoo this week. All the other classes have their trips coming up 

soon.  

   

 

 

 

Yoga 

Daniella is our yoga instructor. She works with classes each week to develop relaxation and self-

regulation skills. If your child’s class has yoga this term you are invited to come in and take part next 

week. Do make sure you wear comfortable clothes. Daniella is with us on Wednesday and on 

Thursday morning. We’ll send you a text with the start time of the class. 

Spa Camberwell Carnival 

We are starting to prepare for our annual school carnival on Friday July 14th. Each class will run a stall 

and there will be lots of fun things to do. This year we will be running a tombola. Please do donate 

any quality items we can add to our collection of prizes.  

Multi-storey Orchestra 

Congratulations to Maya, Esther, Geraldine and Libby. Last night they performed in the Multi-Storey 

Orchestra performance of ‘Verified’. We’ll let you know when it is being shown on TV. 

 

Weather Alert 

Do take care over the weekend as the weather will be very warm. Remember to drink lots of water 

and try to keep cool. Do let us know if you need any visuals to encourage pupils to leave their coats, 

sweatshirts or fleeces at home next week.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 


